
Public Accounts and Estimates Committee  

 

Hearings next week on State Budget 
spending 

The financial and performance outcomes from the 2023-24 State Budget will be the 
focus of public hearings to be held next week. 

Watch the live broadcast of the Public Accounts and Estimates Committee from Monday 
18 November until Friday 22 November starting at 9:30 am each day. 

The secretaries of various government departments, the chief executive officer of Court 
Services Victoria and representatives from parliament are scheduled to appear at the 
hearings held throughout the week. 

State Government spending reached $97.3 billion last financial year. 

The full schedule of public hearings is available on the Committee’s website. 
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